
 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE NEXT COLLECTION OF BULKY WASTE 
AND METAL BULKY ITEMS IN CHELSEA 

 
 

Chelsea, March 27th, 2025 – The Municipality of Chelsea wishes to inform its residents that the next bulky waste 
and bulky metal items collection will take place on April 23rd, 2025, and will be by registration only. 
 
 

• Residents must register by completing the form available at pivot.chelsea.ca in the online requests section. 
• The deadline to register for the collection is April 17th at noon. 
• Items must be placed at the curb no later than 7 a.m. on the morning of collection, or no earlier than 7 p.m. 

the day before. 
• There is a limit of six bulky waste items per collection. 
• There is no limit for metal bulky items. 
• Each item must not exceed 50 kg in weight and should measure no more than 3 meters on its longest 

side. 
 
 
Details of bulky items collections can be found at chelsea.ca/bulky-items and metal bulky items collections at 
chelsea.ca/metal-bulky-items. 
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Information: 
Maude Prud’homme Séguin 
Communications Manager 
Municipality of Chelsea 
m.seguin@chelsea.ca 
819 827-6215 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pivot.chelsea.ca/
mailto:m.seguin@chelsea.ca

